
PPL CORPORATION STANDARDS OF INTEGRITY
Amendments – March 11, 2022

Effective March 11, 2022, PPL Corporation’s Standards of Integrity (Standards) were revised to reflect updates to PPL Corporation’s 
mission statement and replace the “People and Human Rights” section with a “Human Rights Commitment” section focusing on PPL 
Corporation’s commitment to operate in ways that help promote, protect and support human rights in its workforce and communities.  
The revised Standards also reflect clarifications to, and reorganization and re-ordering of, certain sections, as well as personnel title and 
website reference updates.


